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Otsuka Mechatronics Co.,Ltd. (OMC) 

 

Latest Information : Our response to prevent the spread of infection 

COVID-19 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

The government announced on May 25, the "Emergency situation  

declaration" of all prefectures was lifted, but we will continue the following work 

system to prevent new corona infection. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused during the limited period, and we 

appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

1.New system 

To prevent infection with the new coronavirus, we recommend working from 

home and continue to keep the attendance rate at around 50%. 

 

2. Offices 

  All our offices are covered. 

・Head office 

・Tokyo branch 

・Osaka branch 

 

3. Implementation period 

  June 1st 2020 to June 31st 2020 

 

4.About emergency contact information 

Please contact our representative directly by e-mail or mobile phone, or from 

our website. 

 


